
Chapter T  
Greetings Chapter T'ers, 

 

Well, again we are on the road and Brady and 
Jeannie have taken on the responsibility of run-
ning the gathering.  Thank you, thank you, 
thank you.  We are in Witicha Falls for the Tex-
as District Convention.  Some of you will be 
joining us tomorrow.  Drive safely. 

 

We had a wonderful time in Big Bend.  Our 
odometer showed 1635 miles in 5 days!!!  We 
were getting a little saddle sore by the time we 
got home.  It was a great trip and Leroy did a 
wonderful job keeping us on track and on 
schedule.  There were a few Wing Nut events 
but the Kinder's should know what those were.  
The weather got a little cold and then very hot 
and then cold again.  Good thing those riding 
suits have liners.  For those new to bike travels, 
you know what you have to buy!!  Fortunately, 
some had enough extra outer clothing to share 
with those who didn't.  The hotel was great! 

 

Enough on that.  Now to our future travels.  As 
I said above, we are at the TX Dist. Conven-
tion.  We will be participating in the shirt, jack-
et, newsletter, mascot and banner contests.  
They are trying something different this time.  
There will only be the parade dress competition 
on stage.  All others will be on display to be 
judged.  I'm not sure why this change, but we 
will try it and see what the outcome will be.  In 
Louisiana, we won several of the shirt competi-
tions.  The chapter took 1st place in the Chap-
ter Casual Shirt (Denim) and 2nd Place in the 
Chapter Tee Shirt.  Jim & I won 2nd place in 
the Couple Riding Apparel competition.  Thank 
you to all who participated.  I would try to list 
everyone but I'm sure I would forget someone.  
Thanks to all who participated in the Marti Gras 
costume competition.  You all made it a fun 
convention. 
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Each month, Chapter T, 

awards this coveted 

award.  Jim P was a hold 

over for April also.   If 

you are not riding you 

are not winning.   

Now back to our next trips.  We will be leaving 
on May 22nd for the Arkansas Convention in 
Harrison, AR.  We are planning to make it to 
Arkadelphia the first night.  Then on in to 
Harrison on Thur. morning.  We will leave 
there on Monday morning and head to Bran-
son, MO.  Their convention will run May 30th 
to June 1st.  We are planning to leave Branson 
on Wed. June5th and head to Murphysboro, 
AR to the Diamond Mines.  We will get out 
information on the trip to the Diamond Mines 
this next week in case any of you want to join 
us.  We plan to stay there Wed. and Thur. 
nights and head out to Jim's Mom's house in 
Longview on Fri. morning.  We will have the 
motels for the Wing Ding trip out within the 
next couple of weeks so you can make plans to 
go with us.  We will leave on June 25th. 

 

I will try to get the pictures and video from Big 
Bend on a CD or DVD and have them availa-
ble for everyone by next month's gathering.  
Again, thank you to Brady and Jeannie for tak-
ing the gathering for us.  See you next month 
on June 20th. 

 

See ya ridin', 

 

Jim & Alvalin Woodul 

Central Texas Wings  

May 2013  



Ce n t r a l  T ex a s  W ing s  N e w s l e t t e r  P ag e  2  M ay  2 0 1 3  

Rider Education                                             òSafety Is For Lifeó 
Howdy!  

 

The Gumball Rally is this week at GWRRA Texas 

District convention! What is the Gumball Rally, any-

way?! Well, it was a 1976 film about a coast-to-

coast road race, which inspired other movies such 

as Cannonball and Cannonball Run. In this road 

race, there was only one rule: ñThere are no rules.ò 

This one rule was then followed up with many hilari-

ous antics, car chases, and spectacular crashesé

where no one was ever injured. 

 

We all know that happens only in movies; therefore, riding within 

the limits of the law helps keep you and other riders and drivers as 

safe as possible. Now talking about riding safeé.I just participated 

in our universityôs commencement cere-

monies, this last weekend. This signifies 

the coming of summer vacation for most 

everyone. This also signifies the amount 

of traffic you will see out on your rides will be steadily increasing as more and more schools 

close down for the summer. Take extra care when negotiating busy streets, turns, high-

ways, and interstates. BE SEEN, because the last thing on most of these driversô minds is 

to look twice to ensure you, the motorcycle or trike rider is really thereé 

 

Donôt be a statistic this summer, and weôll see you on the road! Ride Safe! 

 

Keep your rubber side down! 

 

Rick Simmons 

Chapter Educator 

ñSafety is for Lifeò 
 

 



Ce n t r a l  T ex a s  W ing s  N e w s l e t t e r  P ag e  3  M ay  2 0 1 3  

Couple of the Year Article May 2013 
 

Well, another month has passed and we are in full stride of the Rally 

schedule.  Andrea was gone for most of the month of April and I 

was left to take care of our cats.  Busy, Busy!!!  I was so glad when 

she came home, but not half as happy as our cats. 
 

I was able to make the Chapter Rallyõs for Chapter O in Fredericks-

burg and the O2 Rally in Brownwood.  Really had a great time repre-

senting our Chapter and am really looking forward to the Texas and 

Arkansas District Rallyõs in the next two weeks.  We have been look-

ing at the schedules and have a full plate for May and the upcoming months. If you canõt make Texas, join us for 

the trip to the Arkansas Rally.  We plan on taking a great ride on the famous Push Mountain Road. 
 

But the big event, Wing Ding, is coming up quickly.  We encourage everyone to join us in Greenville, SC and 

cheer on Dale and Carleen as they represent our Chapter, District and Region in the competition for International 

Couple of the Year.   
 

LeRoy and Andrea Douglas 

2013 Chapter Couple of the Year 

Membership Enhancement Division  


